

October 19, 1966

Mr. Harold Weisman, Coq d'or Farm, Hyattstown, Maryland.

Dear Mr. Weisman,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you very much for appearing on CONTACT! and for providing us with such an interesting program.

Your appearance was certainly the controlling factor in the station's receipt of so many complimentary calls, both during and after the program.

Many thanks once more, and we hope to have the pleasure of meeting with you again in the near future.

very truly yours,

SUSAN DAVIES PRODUCTION ASSISTANT